
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
15 July 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

A brief update on the COVID situation.  Staff have been getting tested yesterday and 
today.  To date all test have come back negative, which is a promising sign.  We have provided 
contact information to DHHS and we await further advice.  The current advice for students to 
isolate but not get tested stays in place at present. 
 
Given the number of teachers who will need to isolate it is almost certain that we will revert 
to online learning on Monday for all students.  While I appreciate the difficulties this cause, I 
think it only prudent you start organising for this eventuality.  When I have further 
information we will communicate further.  Again, if your child is showing any symptoms of 
COVID I would urge you to seek medical attention. 
 
This situation is an enormously frustrating and anxious one for all of us.  As a community we 
have shown throughout this crisis a great deal of resilience and strength.  I am sure we will 
weather this chapter equally as well. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mr Andrew A. Neal - Principal 


